
 
 

Camden and Campbelltown Hospitals 
 
 
 
 
 

SWD22/55773 
 
 
 
 
Mr David Gibson 
Team Leader Social Infrastructure Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square – 12 Darcy Street 
PARRAMATTA  NSW  2150 
 
Via email to:  Nathan.stringer@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Mr Gibson 
 
I write with reference to your correspondence of 30 May 2022 issued by the Department of 
Planning, Industry and Environment following the assessment of the Lang Walker AO Medical 
Research Building – Macarthur (SD-17491477). 
 
Campbelltown Hospital has subsequently undertaken a review of accessible car parking spaces 
across the campus that included consideration of the future Lang Walker AO Medical Research 
Building.     
 
This letter confirms that NSW Health is agreeable to the loss of one overall car parking space in 
CP8 to accommodate the relocated accessible parking spaces and the dedicated use of these 
accessible spaces by occupants of the Lang Walker AO Medical Research Building. 
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact Mr Chris Skeggs on 0404 020 553 or chris.skeggs@health.nsw.gov.au  
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
Grant Isedale 
General Manager 
Camden & Campbelltown Hospitals 
 
Date:  1 June 2022 
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